Brackett, George A. January 4, 1898

George A. Brackett to Jas. J. Hill.

Writes from Washington, D. C. where he is
making final filings and getting a title to
the land in connection with the wagon road
[in Alaskal.

States that "the new discovery in Atlen
[Alaska]"is beyond anything that you can ima-
gine. I have with me several hundred dollars
of specimen of the gold that I shall be glad
to show you on my return.”
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